FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - child criminal exploitation
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

- Does your local authority record data regarding the number of referrals it receives concerning child criminal exploitation?
Answer:
Yes
- If so, in what year did this practice begin?
2018 (April)
- Please provide a breakdown of the number of referrals it has received each calendar year since the local authority began recording referrals for child criminal exploitation 
April - December 2018 = 23 individual children 

January - December 2019 = 61 individual children 

January - December 2020 = 102 individual children 

- Please specify to how many individual children these referrals relate
See above

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
